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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS LATE DISTRIBUTION

EL DORADO COUNTY 8:19 am, Apr 26, 2011
8:20 am, Apr 26, 2011 Date

To: "Dani O'Bryon" <daniobryon@sbcglobal.net>,

Ce: The BOSONE/PV/EDC, The BOSTWO/PV/EDC, The BOSTHREE/PV/EDC, The
) BOSFOUR/PV/EDC, The BOSFIVE/SLT/EDC,

Bcc:

Subject: Re: Please support animal shelter recommendation by DOT

Patrick and Diana,
I will pass this on to each Board Member and add it to the Clerk's papers.

Thank you.

Cindy Johnson

Senior Deputy Clerk,

Board of Supervisors
530-621-5393
Cynthia.Johnson@edcgov.us

"Dani O'Bryon" Dear Cynthia, We're writing to express our hope... 04/25/2011 02:01:55 PM
From: "Dani O'Bryon" <daniobryon@sbcglobal.net>
To: <cynthia.johnson@edcgov.us>
Date: 04/25/2011 02:01 PM
Subject: Please support animal shelter recommendation by DOT
Dear Cynthia,

We're writing to express our hopes that the board of supervisors will support the animal shelter proposal
by the DOT. It's been far too long that the animal shelter has been on the back burner, and so many folks
would like to see the new shelter built quickly.

Please pass a copy of this to each of the supervisors before the scheduled meeting takes place tomorrow.
We would be there in person to support the shelter project, but unfortunately will be out of town tomorrow.

We thank the supervisors in advance, on behalf of the animals,for any efforts they make in getting the
shelter completed quickly. You can't imagine how many folks support this, and are dissapointed that the
shelter has been on the back burner for so long. Most people don't take the time to write about it, but they
do care about the animals, and want the new shelter completed.

Thank you very much.
Sincerely,

Patrick & Diana O'Bryon
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